
 

 

GMOA/Legal/0001/2016 

 04/04/2016 

 

 

Ms. Dilrukshi Dias Wickramasinghe        

The Director General,         

Commission to Investigate Allegations of Bribery or Corruption, 

No 36 Malalasekera Mawatha, 

Colombo 07. 

 

Dear Madam, 

Re: State facilities granted to SAITM (collusively by officials of the Ministry of Health in 

particular Secretary Mr. Anura Jayawickrama) 

We attach for your reference letter dated 14.12.2015 written by the aforesaid secretary to 

the Honourable Attorney General. By this letter the aforesaid person have without any 

rational or legal basis whatsoever undertaken to provide State facilities to the private 

medical college run by SAITM (South Asian Institute of Technology and Management also 

known as South Asian Institute of Technology and Medicine Ltd). 

We believe that the aforesaid person have acted in such a manner which is causing a serious 

loss to the State whilst giving SAITM which is a private organisation an unlawful and unjust 

gain out of public resources. 

We would urge you to inquire into this matter as large scale financial loss is caused and is 

continuing to be caused to the State as a result of the aforesaid conduct of the aforesaid 

person. We verily believe that the aforesaid facts disclose an offence in terms of Section 70 of 

the Bribery Act. 

 

Thank you  

Yours faithfully 

 

On the orders of the General Committee of the GMOA.   

 


